



## **HOLLY SWARTZ**

It is with heavy hearts that we share the sad news of Holly Swartz's passing suddenly on January 1.

Holly was a long time subscriber to, and supporter of, The Camden Hunt. Holly was instrumental in establishing the Third Field, and was its fieldmaster astride her trusty Crawdad. Holly shared her love of foxhunting with her grandchildren, the youngest now a TCH Jr. Foxhunting Program participant.

Holly provided a loving home for many, many ...many hounds retired from The Camden Hunt.

In recent years Holly served as an honorary road whipper-in. She knew the hounds ...and the hounds knew her. Holly will be sorely missed.

We will have gold ribbons, The Camden Hunt color, available at each fixture this month for those wishing to wear a ribbon in memory and in honor of Holly Swartz and the contribution she has made to The Camden Hunt.

As more information concerning Holly's funeral arrangements becomes available, we will pass it along to you.

The Camden Hunt Joint Masters